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To help prevent empty Toters® from falling across and blocking sidewalks after they are emptied, please follow the new Toter® 
placement procedure. 

Residents are now asked to follow all the current rules for setting out trash and yardwaste Toters® with one simple change. In 
the past the Toters® were required to be set out with the lids opened out to the street and the handle of the Toter® was facing the 
sidewalk. The new procedure requires that the Toters® be placed out sideways in the street. As you face the street, place the handle 
to your left with the right-hand side of the Toter® parallel to the curb. Your Toter® will now open on the right-hand side.

The purpose of the change is to cause any fallen Toter® to lie in the street and not over the sidewalk.

• Toters® should be placed out side-
ways with right wheel touching the 
curb. The handle should be on your 
left as you face the street with the 
lid opening towards the right.

AS ALWAYS:
• Don’t block the sidewalk.
• Don’t park cars within 3 feet of 

Toters®.
• Place Toters® 3 feet apart.
• Put Toters® out by 6:00 AM on your 

pickup day.
• Remove Toters® from curb as soon 

as possible after pickup and place 
them out of view from the street. 

• Call Dixon Sanitary Service at  
   678-4026 if you have questions.

Proper Toter Placement


